
The December meeting of the Cady Town Board was held on Monday,  
December 4, 2024 at 7 p.m. at the town hall.  Mike Tully, Jim Mikla, Bob Klanderman 
and Carla Greiber were present. 
  
Chairman Tully called the meeting to order. 
 
Motion was made by Supervisor Mikla and second by Supervisor Klanderman to 
accept the November minutes as read.  Motion was passed 

 
The floor was opened for Public Comment. 
 
Chairman Tully made a motion to approve an Alcohol Beverage License application for 
Cady Acres LLC.  Supervisor Klanderman seconded the motion.  Motion was passed. 
 
Supervisor Klanderman made a motion to approve the Justice CSM Section 27 upon 
payment for the CSM review.   Second by Chairman Tully.  Motion was passed. 
 
Chairman Tully appointed Rick Benjamin and Justin Putirskis to the Plan Commission 
for a 2 year term.   
 
Building permit violations hearing is scheduled for Dec 12 @ 1:15 pm.  Supervisor 
Klanderman and Chairman Tully plan to attend.    
 
Dumping on 53rd Ave was discussed.  Still need to hear from one property owner.  
Supervisor Mikla will check with the county about installing a camera. 
 
Caucus for 2025 is set for Tuesday, January 14 @ 7:00 pm.  Snow date will be 
Tuesday, January 21st. 
 
Roger Timm gave an update on the truck.  There are still a few items that need 
attention.  Also mentioned there is waste water running in the ditches from properties 
on 290th and 60th Ave.  Supervisor Mikla will contact the county. 
 
Bills were reviewed and paid.   
 
Next meeting- January 6, 2025 @ 7:00 pm 

 
Motion to adjourn was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor 
Klanderman.  Motion passed. 
 
Carla Greiber, Treasurer 
 
 


